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The Chess Group is composed of members from multiple SIR 
branches and meets on the 2nd and 4th Friday of the month from 
1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  We play at the Pleasant Hill Senior Center on 
233 Gregory Lane in Pleasant Hill.  Depending upon the weather, we 
will play indoors in the Game Room or outside in the adjacent park. 

The Senior Center also serves lunch for just $7.00 ($5.00 for 
members) beginning at 11:30 am, so for those interested, you can 
have an early lunch, and play chess beginning at 1:00 p.m. 

There is no cost to use the Game Room.  However, our members will 
need to become PH Senior Center members (I think it is $20 
annually) and Chess is open for other Senior Center members.   

Please let me know if you are interested in joining, or if you have 
any questions. 

Steve Schram 
SIR Branch 8 
Cell 925-222-0801 
 


